
ADELAIDE 
Virtual art 

show 
 

   

Every spring, Adelaide has hosted an Art Show in conjunction with 
Education Week and our open house. Due to COVID-19 we were unable to 

conduct a live event. We are pleased to announce the First Annual Adelaide 
Hoodless Virtual Art Show. Students will have between May 29 and June 7 

to create an original piece of artwork.  It can be a painting, drawing, 
sculpture, textile art….it just needs to be creative and express who you 

are. Please have your parent or caregiver take a photo of the piece of work 
with a brief description/title and send to your child’s educator.  We will 

then create an iMovie highlighting all that our creative Adelaide Hoodless 
community have creative. Art is a personal expression of who you are. 

Have fun with this! 


